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                                                                                                                                12th February 2020 

World Book Week 
Dear Families and Carers, 
 
                                         World Book Day is approaching and we have some exciting events that we 
would llike to share with you to celebrate it.  
 
We will be extending our World Book Day to incorporate the whole week, so we will be revelling in the 
delights of reading from Monday 9th March – Friday 13th March.  
 
As usual we will be inviting the children to dress up as a book character on Friday the 13th March. Extra 
house points will be awarded to those children who can find a copy of the book their character is from.  
 
During the week, there will be a competition to design and create a shoebox diaroma of a book, like 
the ones in the images below of Diary of a Wimpy Kid, Charlotte’s Web and Harry Potter. There will be a 
prize for each Year group and the chance for the masterpieces to be displayed on the wall of the school 
library.  
 

  

 
We would like the finished diaromas to be handed in from Monday 9th March, with the closing date 
of the competition being Thursday 12th March. We can’t wait to see what books you choose to 
celebrate, and the designs you create.  
 
All children will be issued with a £1 World Book Day voucher. Please retain these vouchers to spend at 
our Book Fair which takes place the week beginning 23rd March – more details to follow. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Ms Wallis and Mrs Lockwood      
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